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9th November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Wednesday 15th November, Living History Workshops will be spending the day in school with
Year 4 children to increase their knowledge about the Anglo-Saxons. The children will get an
opportunity to handle a large range of artefacts, weapons and materials, including trying on traditional
clothing. This is an amazing opportunity for all the children, as it will enable them to learn about
Anglo-Saxon history, beliefs and ethics. This experience will tie in with our topic from last term.

The cost for the day will be £5.80 per child . Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough payments to
cover the cost of the day, the workshop will not be able to go ahead. Payment for the workshop can
be made via ParentPay no later than Tuesday 14th November.

Please complete and return both the slip below and the one attached.

Thank you.

Yours Sincerely,

Miss Marks Mrs Bourne

___________________________________________________________________

Year 4 Anglo Saxon Workshop

I give permission for _________________________ to take part in The Living History Workshop on
Thursday 15th November.

I have paid the sum of £5.80 on Parent Pay.

Many thanks for your continued support.

___________________________________________________________________________________________________
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